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feasibility has been done you probably are identifying a

limitation that is going to limit our ability to actually bid
for such a place. I think the tri-state area could very easily,
based on what I know about aviation, could very possibly end up
being a general location where it would happen because it does
need to be away from existing traffic patterns which Lincoln and
Omaha already represent. It may end up in Anselmo. But I do
believe with 5,000 employees that it would be most economically
proper to have it relatively close to some population density so

that a whole infrastructure of schools and all that goes with
all of these employees is already in place. So the Kearney,
Grand Island, Hastings area probably makes a lot of sense, but,
again, without that kind of technical knowledge I would hate to

pinpoint it at this point.

SENATOR SMITH: You're such a good politician, I think I'll vote
for your resolution.

SPEAKER BARRETT: Thank you. Any other discussion? Senator

Conway, would you care to close.

SENATOR CONWAY: Thank you, Mr. Speaker. Like I say, I

appreciate the questions because this is new and it's relatively
new to me, at this point, other than the readings and some of
the communications I have had with some people who have dealt
with this subject or at least the feasibility of the subject in
other states. I think that what we're doing is directing it to
the Department of Aeronautics and the Department of Economic

Development to look at feasibility and see whether or not we

ought to be a player and a contender in this situation. By
virtue of some of the comments with respect to this "Whereas",
that "whereas", as we know all resolutions, we can keep mulling
around with them but, hopefully, there will be other legislation
and/or resolutions after this initial phase to start working on

those particulars for those of you who have special interests.
So this is the first wave, recognition, run up the flag, let's
talk about it. That's all this resolution is intended at this
time.

SPEAKER BARRETT: Thank you. The question is the adoption of
LR 3. Those in favor vote aye, opposed nay. Please record.

CLERK: 31 ayes, 0 nays, Mr. President, on the adoption of LR 3.

SPEAKER BARRETT: LR 3 is adopted. Anything for the record?

36


